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Dear Flyin' Ryan Foundation, 

 

I am writing to wholeheartedly recommend Mr. Hayes Livernois as a candidate for the Adventure 
Scholarship Program. I have had the pleasure of observing Hayes's incredible journey in the world of 
freeride skiing, from when he started out at Jay Peak Freeski Team to the World Class Junior athlete he is 
today. 

Hayes Livernois is not only an exceptionally talented young athlete but also possesses a rare combination 
of dedication, passion, and sportsmanship that truly sets him apart. At the tender age of eight, Hayes was 
recognized for his outstanding core values when he received the Flyin' Ryan Award at Ski the East 
Freeride Tour Finals at  Jay Peak in 2008. This early acknowledgment foreshadowed the remarkable 
person he was to become. 

One of Hayes's most notable achievements is his recent invitation to the World Junior Championships, a 
testament to his extraordinary talent and skill in Freeride. Being one of the youngest athletes this year to 
be invited to such a prestigious event speaks volumes about his love and hard work. 

Hayes Livernois' journey in freeride skiing has not been without its challenges, especially in the face of 
the global Covid-19 pandemic. However, his resilience and unwavering love for the sport have led him 
from the familiar slopes of Jay Peak, Vermont, to the breathtaking expanse of Big Sky. This transition 
showcases not only his adaptability but also his determination to pursue his passion, even in the face of 
adversity. 

It is evident that Hayes embodies the spirit of the Flyin' Ryan Foundation, which seeks to honor the 
memory of Ryan Hawks by supporting individuals who demonstrate a passion for their sport and a 
commitment to personal growth. Hayes Livernois is a shining example of these values, and I have no 
doubt that he will continue to make a positive impact in the world of freeride. 



In conclusion, I wholeheartedly recommend Hayes Livernois for consideration for an Adventure 
Scholarship. His impressive achievements, coupled with his unwavering dedication and love for the sport, 
make him an ideal candidate for your support. As a former Adventure Scholar myself, I am confident that 
Hayes will continue to inspire others and lead by example. 

 

If you have any further questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ashley Maxfield 

Assistant Program Director 

Head Weekday/ U19 coach 

Smugglers’ Notch Ski and Snowboard Club 

ashleyamaxfield@gmail.com 


